LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING .

AL

Laxmi Building, Ballard Rb2d°Bémbay

lephone No:~26-1035

Telegrams: Surveyor

Reference 7th Octobe ,\VG =

Dear Sir,

llv‘aglga n

With reference to your classing letter of 13th
September the builders state that the ship is urgently
required by the Naval Authorities but it is hoped that
she will be returned to the yard for completion of the
Machinery Survey about mid December., It is also hoped
that a stream anchor will then be fitted,

Yours fatthfully,

9 Y
A The Secretary, For The Surveyors.,

LONDON.,
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